40-3453

Minerals
Mr. R. E. Blubaugh
Box 1207

84532
Dear Mr. Blubaugh:

We have completed our review of your May 19, 1982 response to our information
request of May 3, 1982. The response and information request concern your
February 25, 1982 submittal of environmental monitoring data. We conclude
that the responses to Items 2 and 3 are satisfactory and require no further
action.

However, the response to Item 1 indicates that present location of the background
air monitoring station is not acceptable. We therefore request that you

provide us with a proposed site for the relocation of the background station,
along with your rationale for choosing the site, by September 1, 1982.

Should you have any questions, please contact Pete J. Garcia, Jr. of
my staff at 301-427-4109.

Sincerely,

Harry J. Pettengill, Section Leader
Operating Facility Section II
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management




